
       

Curriculum Newsletter- for Years 3 & 4 Summer1, 2022. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to the first half term of the Summer term. We would like to share our Curriculum overview with 
you and some key dates for this half term. 

Swimming day is Wednesday; please ensure your child has their swimming kit with them.  

PE day is Tuesday; please ensure your child has their full PE kit with them. 

Homework- will go out on Thursday and pupils will be expected to return their homework to school on 
Tuesday. Please ensure all homework is complete and back at school in time. 

Our Topic for this half term is ‘Rules and Morals. . 

Please take a look at our Curriculum Map for this half term. 

 

 

 



 

                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

                                                                                                             

                                                            

 

 

This term in Jewish Studies the children 
will be learning about Israel, Customs for 
Shavuot as well as Psalms, which appear 
early in the morning services, opening 
with Baruch SheAmar and closing with 

Yishtabach.  Ivrit lessons will be looking 
at writing in script.  

 

 

Our Topic this 

half term is 

Rules and Morals 

In Literacy we will be learning about fables, 
focusing on Aesop’s fables. We will also be 

looking at conjunctions and speech 

punctuation. . 

In Numeracy our key skills focus will 
be on word problems and fractions and 

decimals. We will also be looking at 
measures including, length, mass and 
time. Mental arithmetic, will focus on 

times tables,  
 

Our Science, work will be 
on Rocks and Soil. . We 

will learn about different 
types of rocks and their 
properties and how they 

are formed.  

In Humanities, our focus is 
History where we will be learning 
about the Magna Carta. It looks 
at the background to its creation 

and the reasons behind 
disputes. It then encourages 

consideration of the impact of 
it in relation to the law. 

In PE, we will be working on Athletics and 
the field events involving throwing, 

including javelin and discus.  

In RE, we will learn about 
Forgiveness and comparing the 

different viewpoints of Judaism 
and Hinduism. 

In PHSCE/RSE, our theme is the rules 
of internet safety and how to 

behave online.  

 

 

In Computing, we will be learning 
about spreadsheets and how to 

use them.   

In Music the pupils will be exploring 
composition and composing their own 

piece of music 

For Design & Technology, we will be 
looking at architecture, examining two 
key buildings – the Parthenon and St 

Paul’s Cathedral and compare the two as 
well as looking at the architects behind 

the buildings.   


